Benton Hall Academy



J. Joseph Long, Principal

One Ward Square, Little Falls, NY 13365 • Phone: (315) 823-1400 • Fax: (315) 823-4407

May 5th, 2020

Dear BHA Parents of New Kindergartners,

I hope that all of you and your families are staying safe during this very challenging time in our history. We all feel badly that school has been interrupted by this global pandemic. We certainly all need and miss the security that the routine of a school year provides.

That being said, your child is about to continue, or just begin, his or her educational journey by entering kindergarten in the fall. We are out of school now, but we fully anticipate the next school year beginning and your child being a student here at Benton Hall Academy.

As for right now, however, we will not be able to hold our **Kindergarten Screening** that was originally scheduled for May 15th. Your child is still registered for kindergarten, and he or she will be placed in one of our kindergarten classes. However, screening will take place after the start of the school year. By doing this, teachers can assess what they may need to focus on more when working with their students.

We will definitely keep you updated on when this screening will occur, as well as the progress that your child is making.

Communication is key. Please don't ever hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Please make sure to have a safe and healthy summer.

Sincerely,

Mr. Long

Principal

Benton Hall Academy